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NAVAL MEDICAL CENTER
100 BREWSTER BLVD
CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 28547-2638
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00SM/2019-1367
April 11, 2019

MuckRock News

DEPT MR 71074

411A Highland Ave
Somerville, MA 02144-2516

Dear Ms. Farkus:

~ This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your Ireedom of Information Act (FOIA) request
in which you requested copies of materials from 2016 onward related to the water contamination
at Camp Lejeune and its subsequent health effects on those currently or formerly stationed at
Camp Lejeune. Potential documents include but are not limited to correspondences containing
the keywords “illness,” “water contamination,” and “disability benefits,” reports concerning
levels of current water contamination at Camp Lejeune, and brochures/pamphlets/booklets given
to those impacted by Camp Lejeune’s water contamination. Your request was received in our
office on April 8, 2019 and assigned file number NMCCL-2019-3

We have forwarded your request to the Commanding General, Attn: G-1 (FOIA
Coordinator), Marine Corps Installation East - Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune, NC 28542-
0005, who are the officials with cognizance over the subject matter of your request.

If you have any questions regarding your request, please feel free to contact me at (910)
450-3290 or samantha.m keck.civ@mail.mil.

Sincerely,

S. M. KECK, gsf

Health Law Advisor
By direction of the
Commanding Officer




